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STREET DEPARTMENT NOTICE
Ann Street Road Directional Change

April 19,2012

Dear Resident,

Effective March 27", Millersville Borough Council enacted Ordinance number 2012-3 which
establishes a one-way regulation traveling East on Ann Street, from South George Street to High
School Avenue where it intersects with East Frederick Street.

Signage for this one-way street will be in place the morning of Monday, April 23, 2012. Please
use caution travelling in this area during this change-over.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call (717) 872-4645.

Thank you,

Millersville Borough
Street Department

Voice 717-872-4645, Fax 717-872-1895, Email: millersville@millersvilleborough.org
Home of Millersville University of Pennsylvania



